
Public Comment Correspondence – Sergio Macias 
 

 

From: Sergio Macias [mailto:terrapinc@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 10:52 AM 
To: district1@longbaach.gov; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 
<District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 
<District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: 2023 Budget Bluff Park Lamppost Project 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear Mayor, Coucilpersons and staff.  
 
Thank you for what you do to keep Long Beach moving forward and balancing the various demands of 
the city's resources. 
 
As you consider the 2023 City Budget I want to request that you continue funding The Lamppost 
Project.  Not only is it a worthy endeavor with strong support from city residents, the Lamppost Project 
has been a successful collaboration with various City Departments and neighborhood leaders.  We have 
raised a sizable amount of funds over the years and are now working on raising funds for Phase 4.  The 
Bluff Park Neighborhood Association has worked hard to get private donations, participate in Long 
Beach Gives, solicit corporate donations, and BPNA has been successful in obtaining various grants in 
support of the project. 
 
It is important to the project's momentum to keep the City funding going, especially after the setback 
due to the mandated lockdown due to COVID.   
 
The beauty of our neighborhoods is essential to bringing tax dollars to our city.  The Lamppost Project 
contributes to bringing attention to Historic Preservation, and draws residents from all over Long Beach, 
tourists, and enhances the backdrop to the many money-generating filming ventures that take part in 
Bluff Park Historic District. 
 
I serve as Treasurer for the Bluff Park Neighborhood Association, so I know first hand how well 
supported the Lamppost Project is.  I strongly ask for your support in funding the Lamppost Project for 
2023.   
 
 

 

Sergio Macias 

GRI  CGREP (Certified Green Real Estate Professional) 
CA DRE Lic # 01247110  

Coastal Homes Group - Kohr Group Realty 

5222 East Los Altos Plaza, Long Beach, California 90815 

Direct 562-618-4153 | Office 562-270-6909 
Sergio@CACoastalHomes.com |  www.CACoastalHomes.com 

tel:(562)618-4153
tel:(562)270-6909
mailto:sergio@caCoastalhomes.com
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NOW POWERED BY  

 

Experience Saves:  
A seller is responsible for the representations and actions of their agent regardless of whether or not the 
seller is aware of any misrepresentation. 

Sergio has been working as a REALTOR full time and winning performance awards for over 25 years, not 
just hanging his license with a broker. As a Graduate Realtor Institute designee, Sergio knows the 
importance of remaining current and he allies himself with a professional team to excel and save you in 
any situation.  

 


